
Mr I.R. Stagg 
71 Seaforth Gardens 
Stoneleigh 
Epsom 
Surrey 

Dear Sir, 

AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACTS AMENDED 

14th November 1986 

H6/4/A/8601390 

Me Waddell 
2761 

I refer to my l e t t e r  o f  17th September 1986 i n  connection with your planning 
application for the erection of a single etorey rear extension to the above 
premises. 

I have not received any response to th is  l e t t e r  and, unless I hear from you 
within 14 days o f  the date o f  th is  le t te r  I shall assume that you no longer 
wish to proceed with th is  proposal and shall therefore treat your planning 
application as having been withdrawn. 

Yours faithfully, 

S. Waddell 
for Director o f  Planning & Communications 
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